
 

Sudbury Public Schools 
Sudbury, Massachusetts 
School Committee Regular Meeting 
April 7, 2003 
 
Present:               Rich Robison, Chairperson, Karen Krone, Vice Chairperson 
Members:               Bill Braun, Kathy Precourt, Jane Santinelli 
Also Present:   William J. Hurley, Superintendent, Patti Grenier, Assistant 
Superintendent, 
                      Paul Funk, Director of Business & Finance 
 
Rich Robison called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m. 
 
Open Forum I 
No comments.     
 
II.     Superintendent’s Report 
 
        B.     Update on Searches 
 
The Superintendent updated the Committee: 
 
- Mary Will, currently of the Dover/Sherborn Public Schools, has been named 
Director of Business & Finance.   
 
- Kathy Codianne, currently Principal of Nashoba High School, has been offered 
the position of Principal of Curtis Middle School. 
 
A.      FY ‘04 Budget 
 
The Finance Committee was expected to give a presentation at Town Meeting on 
postponing the vote on the Budget until May.  The School Committee supports 
this action. 
 
New Item 
Paul Funk requested a transfer of $420,000 from salary accounts to various 
expense accounts. 
 
VOTED:  On a motion by Karen Krone, seconded by Bill Braun, to transfer 
$420,000 from salary accounts to various expense accounts.  The vote was 5-0 in 
favor. 



 
VOTED:  On a motion by Bill Braun, seconded by Karen Krone, to adjourn to 
Executive Session, to return to Open Session, for purposes of Collective 
Bargaining.  The vote was 5-0 in favor. 
 
 
I.      School Committee Report 
 
        A.     School Committee Policy on Animals in Classrooms 
 
VOTED:  On a motion by Bill Braun, seconded by Jane Santinelli, to accept the 
Policy on Animals in Classrooms.  The vote was 5-0 in favor.       
 
        B.     Bill Schedule 
 
A bill schedule was presented. 
 
Open Forum II 
No comments. 
 
III.    Communications 
There were no Communications. 
 
IV.     Minutes 
No minutes were presented. 
 
V.      Personnel Action 
 
As outlined in the Personnel Packet. 
 
VOTED:  On a motion by Karen Krone, seconded by Bill Braun, to adjourn to the 
Call of the Chair.  The vote was 5-0 in favor.  The time was 7:10 p.m. 
 
Yes     Bill Braun 
Yes     Jane Santinelli 
Yes     Rich Robison 
Yes     Karen Krone 
Yes     Kathy Precourt 
 
Submitted by Joanne Bleiler, Recording Secretary 
 


